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Sacred Heart Roman Catholic Church
15 GRAMPIAN ROAD, TORRY, ABERDEEN, AB11 8ED
                      The parish is part of the Diocese of Aberdeen Registered Charity
Telephone:  07450831472
                  
      Parish Priest: Father Patrick 

E-mail: shtaberdeen@gmail.com  
Website: http:www.sacredhearttorry.com      
Sunday 31st January 2016: The Fourth Sunday of the Year C:  Psalter Week 4
Sunday (31st)              9.30 am: The Fourth Sunday of the Year C: Laura Mysko Anniversary
Monday (1st) 
     No Mass
Tuesday (2nd)           10.00 am: Presentation of the Lord: Intentions of Fr Patrick
Wednesday (3rd)        6.00 pm: St Blaise: Intentions of Renshaw Family  
Thursday (4th)          10.00 am: Feria: Intentions of Fr Kelly
Friday     (5th)            6.00 pm: St Paul Miki & co: Intentions of Sharon & Gary Smith Family 
Saturday (6th)          10.00 am: Feria: Intentions of Ian & Rachael Chapman Family 
Sunday (7th)            9.30 am: The Fifth Sunday of the Year C: Intentions of The Duddin Family 
*************************************************************************
Please remember in your prayers the intentions of Sacred Heart Parish, all the sick especially those who have asked for our prayers and also the deceased members of our parish especially those whose anniversaries occur at this time.  Requiescant in Pace

Finances for Last Sunday, 24th January 2016: Our collection last Sunday was £201.44 made up of £99.00 Gift Aid and £102.44 Planned Giving and Loose, Thank you. 
Mass Attendance: Last Sunday, 24th January 2016: 68
Readers’ Rota Sunday, 7th February 2016: The Fifth Sunday of the Year - 1st:  Psalm/Accl:  , 2nd: , Bidding Prayers:
*****************************************Notices**************************************
Holy Rosary before Mass on Sundays, Weekdays, and Every third Monday of the Month: There will be Holy Rosary every Sunday before Mass, and on Weekdays Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and Holy Rosary before Mass.  Holy Rosary will be said 18th January - the third Monday of January by the Knights of St Columba here in Sacred Heart Church at 7pm. Please kindly endeavour to take part in this great devotion to God, thank you.
Tuesday, 2nd February is the Feast of the Presentation of the Lord: candles will be blessed at that Mass; and Wednesday, 3rd February is the optional memorial of St Blaise and there will be blessings of the throats within Mass.

Catechism Classes every Wednesday for Children – aged 6 – 17, preparing for the Sacraments of initiation every Wednesday in the parish hall from 4.45 to 6pm to be followed by Mass at 6pm   

Rite of Election: We will soon be sending the names of candidates for baptism this Easter for the rite of election on the first Friday of Lent at the cathedral? May the all children undergoing instruction in preparation for baptism on Easter Vigil bring their full names and the names of their sponsors to be forwarded to the diocesan office. 

The Dominican Sisters are looking for volunteers to help with the Ogilvie Centre library. They would like to provide at least a few hours throughout the week where those interested may come and checkout books or study at their leisure.  The hours can be fitted around your schedule and would simply involve being at the Centre and helping with some very light cleaning.  If interested, please contact Sr. Christiana, OP at dominican.sisters@dioceseofaberdeen.org.  Thank you

Office Hours: Tuesdays: 10.30am to 12.30pm, Fridays: 6.30pm to 8.00pm, or speak to the priest after Sunday Mass, or phone: 07450831472

Parking Spaces available at the club’s car Park next door if there are no spaces along the road
